
Citizen's Police Advisory Committee Minutes for October 5, 2022, Meeting  

 

Present: Bob Aagre 

               Chief Scot McDonald 

 

Meeting convened at 5:35pm 

 

There were no public comments to be heard or read. No comments had been 
submitted to the Village Clerk, Advisory Committee, or left at the Village Hall front 
desk or drop box.  
 

Minutes of the July meeting were approved as written. 
 

Discussion was held regarding the changes and upgrades to the Village phone 
system, which are underway. When completed, the chair and vice chair of the 
Citizen's Police Advisory Committee will have dedicated email addresses for ease 
and streamlining of the reporting system. They will then not be using their own 
personal email addresses. Work-in-Progress.  
 

There was general discussion on ways to increase 2-way citizen involvement in 
police matters, both for citizens reporting possible incidents of crime and also 
citizens being informed of criminal activities of which they need to be made 
aware.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:04pm.  
 

Submitted by Bob Aagre  
 

 


